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Dear Participants: 
 
The UP National Center for Transportation Studies (UP NCTS) in cooperation with Clean Air Asia will 
be conducting its 5th offering of Emission Inventory for Smaller Cities through face-to-face 
modality. This Course consisting of eight (8) modules is scheduled to run for five (5) days (8 hours per 
day) from October 16- 20, 2023. 
 
The objectives of the Course are to make the participants: (1) identify the emission sources (point, area, 
and mobile sources) in their cities; (2) develop an understanding of how computation 
of emission loading from different sources is conducted; and (3) design a work plan for the 
establishment of emission inventories in their city. 
 
The Course is open to all qualified personnel from the government and private sectors involved in 
transportation and related functions. The number of slots is fifty (50) and as such, an early response is 
suggested. Prospective applicants are expected to make their arrangement for procuring 
appropriate per diem while undergoing the training. 
 
The participation fee for this Course is Fifteen Thousand Pesos Only (PhP15,000.00 inclusive 
of 12% VAT) per person. 
 
You may click this link for the online application: https://bit.ly/2023_EISC5_AppForm. 
 
Deadline of registration is on October 13, 2023. 
 
Attached is the tentative schedule of activities for your reference. 
 
If you have further inquiries, please free to contact us via e-mail at upncts.training.upd@up.edu.ph or 
by phone at 8981-8500 loc. 3552.  You may reach out to Ms. Roselle B. Halabaso. 
 
 
Thank you for your attention and we look forward to your favorable response. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
DR. JUN T. CASTRO 
Director 
 


